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UNITED STATES: POLICE SEEKING GROUP OF SUSPECTS WHO ALLEGEDLY ATTACKED 
TURKISH CONSULATE MEMBERS ON USC CAMPUS

- 20.02.2024

CBS (19 February 2024)

 

Police are asking for the public's help in identifying four suspects who allegedly attacked a group 
of Turkish Consulate members on the University of Southern California campus in late September 
last year. 

Still images of the four suspects who allegedly attacked three Turkish Consulate members on the 
USC campus in September 2023.  Los Angeles Police Department

The incident happened back on Sept. 29, 2023 at around 2:30 p.m., when Los Angeles Police 
Department officers were called to the USC campus near Downey Way and Watt Way, according to 
a statement from the department. 

Click for more
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